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Date: 13 June 2023 

Dear Mr Berkeley and Mr Griffiths, 
 
Following the close of our consultation on the Main Modifications to the Local Plan, 
we are pleased to submit a Regulation 22 Consultation Statement setting out details 
of the consultation process and summarising the consultation responses received. 
This follows our previous submission to you of the full duly made representations on 
3 May 2023. 
 
In total, we received 585 duly made representations to the consultation from 131 
representors. Based upon our review of the submissions, we thought it would also 
be helpful to enclose further information as follows: 

 A note on the main matters raised in the representations, and 
 a schedule of MM revisions that we agree and recommend in light of 

comments received.  
 
We will of course be happy to respond to any further request for information or 
response on these and/or any other matters identified.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Neil Ferris 
Corporate Director of Place 


